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September 14, 2012

Debra K. Davenport, CPA
Auditor General

Office of the Auditor General
2910 North 44th Street, Suite 410
Phoenix, AZ 85018

RE: AHCCCS Sunset Review; Revised Draft Report dated September 12,2012
Dear Ms. Davenport:

Thank you for the opportunity to review the revised report of the Sunset Review of the Arizona
Health Care Cost Containment System (AHCCCS). As there are no formal recommendations
requiring a response, let me take this opportunity to thank you again for your commitment to the
AHCCCS Sunset Audit. We appreciate the professionalism and cooperation of the audit team as
we worked together to gather the comprehensive information necessary for an evaluation of the
twelve criteria specified in A.R.S. § 41-2951 et seq.

We look forward to sharing our progress as we continue to address the recommendations offered
in the three focused audit reports (i.e. COB, Eligibility, Fraud and Abuse) issued as a part of this

Sunset Review,

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Betlach, Director





